
September Long Weekend 
 

Just a reminder that this upcoming weekend is the 

September Long Weekend! 

Make sure to get your food and medication orders in early 

to ensure they arrive before the holiday. 

The deadline to place food orders to arrive before the 

weekend will be Thurs Sept 2/21 before 11am. 

For all food orders we do ask that you use our online 

webstore for all orders. 

www.myvetstore.ca/livingston 

 

We will be closed from Saturday Sept 4/21 until Tuesday September 7/21.  

We will reopen on Wednesday September 8 /21 at 8am 

Saturday Sept 4/21: CLOSED 

Sunday Sept 5/21: CLOSED 

Monday Sept 6/21: CLOSED 

Tuesday Sept 7/21: CLOSED For Inventory 

We hope everyone enjoys their long weekend. 

If you pet is in need of emergency medical attention please call: 

Hamilton Region Emergency Veterinary Clinic 

905-529-1004 

OR 

Niagara Veterinary Emergency Clinic 

905-641-3185 

Due to the ongoing problems with vet shortages please ensure to call before you head out. 

http://www.myvetstore.ca/livingston

